
                     

PLANNING WORKSHOP 

CITY OF MANOR PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

You are invited to participate in a public 

workshop on:  

 

 

Tuesday, September 13th at 7:00 PM 

at City Hall  

105 E. Eggleston St, Manor TX 78653 

(512) 272-5555  

 

 
 

If you have questions regarding the comprehensive plan or 

would like more information about the workshop or other 

aspects of the planning process, please contact Sophia Benner 

at Grantworks, Inc., 512-420-0303 ext. 324 or 

sopia@grantworks.net 

 

We want your input! Please attend a planning 

workshop hosted by the City of Manor as part of the 

City’s comprehensive planning process. We will 

discuss how the City can improve housing conditions, 

recreational opportunities, utilities and streets, 

economic development and the future of downtown as 

well as the findings from our recent planning survey 

and field work. 

 

Planning studies are used by communities to examine 

local conditions, identify goals and plan for future 

development. The workshop offers a forum to discuss 

issues in the community and determine a vision to 

preserve strengths, address weaknesses, and meet 

future goals. Public input is the key to a successful 

plan.  

 

So please, join us on the 13th and share your thoughts!  



 

Don’t forget to take our survey so you can provide recommendations concerning 

housing, land use, economic development, the Central Business District, parks 

and recreational opportunities, streets, utilities and drainage. The goal of this 

survey is to gather public input and incorporate these opinions into the goals and 

vision for Manor’s Comprehensive Plan. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ManorComprehensivePlanSurvey 

 

THANK YOU! 

  


